
EACP Committee 

From: 	 Maha Conyers <info@mahanaweddingsmaui.com > 
Sent: 	 Saturday, September 05, 2020 11:21 AM 
To: 	 EACP Committee 
Subject: 	 Support Bill: Keeping our County Parks and roadways free of chemicals 

Aloha, dear Committee Members, 

Please pass this bill in support of keeping our parks and roadways free of pesticides and other chemicals which are 
interfering with the health of the soils, air and groundwater. Our kids, Public Workers, bikers, joggers, visitors and 

residents will be very grateful to not being poisoned by glyphosates (round up ) and other ingredients causing 

interference in brain, lung and intestinal health. 

It will help to insure their health. Another important point is that pesticides are airborne and there are a considerable 

amount of studies to demonstrate how far the wind can carry these noxic substances and injure other citizens. 

Mahalo for your kind support, 

Rev. M. Conyers 

Mahana Weddings Maui 
Www,mahanaweddingsmaui.com  
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